
DURHAM KENNEL CLUB - September 1968 Meeting 

The Durham Kennel Club held its monthly meeting on September 16, 1968, 
at the Forest Hills Club House Shelter. Thirty-six members were present 
for the covered dish supper and meeting. 

The meeting was called to order by Dr. Keith Grimson. Minutes of the 
May meetlng were read by the Secretary and approved as read. The 
Treasurer's report was incomplete at the time. 

Dr. Grtmson summarized the Board Meetlng held in response to the invitation 
to participate in the Jazz Festival ln August and the ruling of the AJ.C that 
our Club could not use our name in any way and only work with the Festlval 
as lnd tvidua ls. 

The following new members were approved and welcomed in to the Kennel 
Club: Masters David and Eddle Bullock, Mlss Susan Bullock, Miss Nannette 
Ragan, Mr. and Mrs. James Cooper, Dr. and Mrs. David B. Gomez, 
Mr .• John M. Kirtley, Mlss Ellen Elizabeth Power, Mr. and Mrs. Donald R. 
Rufty, Mr. and Mrs. WalterS. Smith, and Mr. Larry K. Winberry. 

Reports from the Committees were as follows: 
1. Show: The judges, bulld lng, etc. have to date been approved for the 
coming Sanctioned Match to be held on October 27, 1968. 

2. Obedience: The Obedience Classes were begun on September 10 at the 
Civic Center with approximately 76 appllcations received. Mrs. Bullock 
reiterated about the members paying the full fee for the first class and half 
the registration for the second class, after whtch a member could attend any 
ofthe classes without charge. 

3. Program: Mr. Haines suggested that at our next meeting a discussion with 
examples of handling canines in the show ring be presented since this meeting 
would be held just prior to the Sanctioned Match. 

4. Publicity: Mr. Haines reported on the Tallwagger Meeting held on July 21 
and the decls ion to continue having these meeting at different areas rather 
than a set place each time. 

5. Breeders Information: Miss Copley collected the information forms that 
were mailed to the members requesting information on their dogs. This in 
turn wlll be mailed to Wllmington for compiling a directory for breeders. 

There being no further buslness, the meeting was adjourned. 

Approved: _______ _ 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Roberta C . Hard 1ng 
Recordlng Secretary 


